

360 Portage Ave (22) • Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada • R3C 0G8
Telephone / N° de téléphone: (204) 360-3946 • Fax / N° de télécopieur: (204) 360-6147 • pjramage@hydro.mb.ca

November 28, 2017

Mr. D. Christle
Secretary and Executive Director
Public Utilities Board
400-330 Portage Avenue
Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Christle:

RE: MANITOBA HYDRO 2017/18 & 2018/19 GENERAL RATE APPLICATION ("GRA") – RESPONSE TO ORDER 120/17

On November 2, 2017, the Public Utilities Board of Manitoba ("PUB") issued Order 120/17 in response to Manitoba Hydro's Application to Review and Vary Order 112/17 with respect to the filing on the public record of certain responses to PUB Minimum Filing Requirements ("MFRs"). As directed by the PUB in Order 120/17, please find enclosed a revised public version of PUB MFR 9.

If you have any questions with respect to this submission, please contact the writer at 204-360-3946 or Odette Fernandes at 204-360-3633.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LEGAL SERVICES DIVISION

Per:

PATRICIA J. RAMAGE Barrister & Solicitor

cc:

Registered Interveners
Odette Fernandes, Manitoba Hydro
Bob Peters, PUB Counsel
Dayna Steinfeld, PUB Counsel
Kurt Simonsen, PUB Associate Secretary